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PROJECT UPDATE: On Oct. 16 and 17, 2014, BPA will conduct a Bidder’s Tour of the Salem-Albany Transmission 
Line. Contractors and BPA staff will drive and park in BPA transmission line right-of-way areas and associated 
access roads where BPA has existing right-of-access or permission to enter the property from the landowner. You 
might see a large number of people walking along these areas and taking pictures and measurements during 
these two days. In the days that immediately follow, the contractors may individually revisit sites to ensure 
accuracy of their construction bids. Thank you for your patience during this portion of the project. 

Status of Environmental Review: BPA is currently preparing the Final Environmental Assessment 
for the proposed rebuild of the Salem-Albany Transmission Line. BPA will make a decision whether to 
proceed with the rebuild in November 2014. If BPA decides to rebuild the line, construction would begin 
in the summer of 2015. 

For more information: If you have any concerns or questions about this work or the Salem-Albany Transmission  
Line Rebuild Project, contact Amanda Williams at 360-619-6634 or amloran@bpa.gov or Michelle Doiron at  
360-563-3641 or medoiron@bpa.gov or toll-free at 800-282-3713 or visit www.bpa.gov/goto/SalemAlbanyRebuild. 
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